
Victory School December Update 

Click the link below to watch: 

Victory’s Virtual Winter Concert  

 

REPORT YOUR CHILD’S ABSENCE  

 

 

204-586-9716 

LEAVE US A MESSAGE WITH YOUR CHILD’S 

NAME AND ROOM NUMBER / TEACHER NAME 

AND THE REASON FOR THE ABSENCE.   

What a whirlwind of a year 2020 has been!     

 

Together, our students, their families and the staff of Victory School have 

worked hard together to make the very best of this year.     

 

We hope you are able to stay safe over the holidays, and can enjoy a nice and  

relaxing break with your children.   

 

We look forward to welcoming students back to school on Monday, January 4th.   

https://www.7oaks.org/school/victory/Pages/newsitem.aspx?ItemID=319&ListID=eb18f250-60c4-433e-9ce5-185d6ef64eae&TemplateID=Announcement_Item#/=



